

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

area.

Hello from sunny and hot Uganda! We are currently in

the dry season, and it is dry and dusty. These last months have been some of our most trying times since we've been here, but the Lord has been good to us through it all.

We have been continuing with the work at Grace Baptist Church. We have most of the church finished and we have moved in and have also begun midweek services. There is still much work to be done with the landscaping, fence, gate, and setting up the container when it arrives.

We have been expecting a container since November of last year and have experienced some mix up with the paperwork. Please pray that this will be worked out soon. Also help us pray about clearing agent fees, crane fees, and storage fees on the container. We've just been made aware of this extra cost. We are grateful and excited though to be able to get our hands on all this material and literature and to be able to get it passed out! It is our prayer that the Lord will use it greatly.

Our attendance at Grace Baptist Church has gone down some, but that is to be expected. Many will only come to see what is going on, but others are being saved and discipled. The Lord is building a church here in the Jinja The other churches are doing well, and we are making

weekly or monthly trips to be with them and encourage them in the Lord.

Please keep us in your prayers that we can get our vehicle running and dependable so we can get back to the school ministry and continue to evangelize and pass out tracts and Bibles in the schools here.

It is a joy to be able to serve the Lord and be in the middle of His will. To be able to see Him meeting needs and changing lives is worth it all. Thank you all for your prayers and faithful support.





PRAYER REQUEST

Wisdom

Souls saved - discipled

Our family/Our boys in America

Money needed for container, clearing agent, storage and crane cost

Mrs. Debbie's work permit to be approved before April
The Churches here in Uganda

Mission Board & Support Address;

Prayer Baptist Mission International

P.O. Box 160849 · Boiling Springs, SC 29316

(864) 599-5132

General Director: Gary Crisp.

SENDING CHURCH/ SUPPORT ADDRESS:

Faith Baptist Church

P.O. Box 305 Roanoke, AL 36274 (334) 863- 8827 Kevin Noles PO BOX 571 JINJA UGANDA PERSONAL CONTACT:
Bro. Kevin Noles

Phone: 334-646-0504

Email: kevinnoles@rocketmail.com

The Moles Family

Remaining Faithful,

Missionaries to Uganda, East Africa

Field Address: